
KEEPING YOU MOVING 
GLASGOW QUEEN STREET TUNNEL CLOSURE 

From 20 March 2016 – Re-opening 8 August 2016

The tunnel that leads to Glasgow Queen Street High Level station will 
close for essential repairs. 

During the above dates, no direct trains will connect Fife and Glasgow – 
please change at Haymarket:

The 07:13 Kirkcaldy – Glasgow Queen Street runs to Haymarket only. 

The 17:33 Glasgow Queen Street – Markinch is cancelled. 

Please check journey opportunities and train times via the ScotRail app 
or our website: 

scotrail.co.uk/#buytickets
Tip: Select a date between 20 March and 7 August.


